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Sudhakar Bokephode <bokephodesj@asmedu.org>                                                   Fri, Jul 24, 2020 at 5:53 PM 
To: ips_staff@googlegroups.com 

 

 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Shrutika Kumar <shrutika@asmedu.org> 
Date: Fri, Jul 24, 2020 at 4:31 PM 
Subject: Urgent & Important - regarding 3-day IPR Workshop 

To: 

Dear Sir / Ma'am, 

In reference to the 3-day IPR workshop being held from July 30 to Aug 1, the response has been great from 

the MSMEs and academic fraternity. There are a few faculties from ASM as well who have registered for the 

same. Considering the importance of IPR for faculties, Chairman Sir has decided to waive off the registration 

fees for encouraging our staff and faculties to attend the same. The registration link, exclusively for ASM 

faculties and staff, is https://bit.ly/3hl0QDE     

This registration link shall remain active till Sunday, post which the fee waiver will not be applicable. 

-- 
Thanks & Regards, 

Ms. Shrutika Prabhat Kumar, 
Executive Assistant - Chairman, 

 

Sudhakar Bokephode <bokephodesj@asmedu.org> 
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